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“For by grace are ye saved through faith; and that not of yourselves: it is the gift of God.”  (Ephesians 2:8) 
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“O give thanks unto the LORD; for he is good: for his mercy endureth forever.” (Psalm 136:1) 

It is so easy to take our cars for granted.  We get in, turn the key, and off we go.  I was traveling in 
West Virginia at the end of October, and remembered the challenges of the roads there.  One section 
on the interstate had an 8% downhill grade for three miles, followed by several miles of a twisting, two 
lane road around a mountain.  I returned to Greenville, South Carolina without problems the following 
Monday.  And then on Thursday, I stepped on the brake—and it went to the floor.  There were many 
reasons to praise God.  I was in home territory with friends to help, on a fairly level surface at a slow 
speed, with a safe place to park and a mechanic nearby who was familiar with the vehicle.  And, yes, I 
did praise God for His goodness. 

Much has happened since I returned from Haiti on September 22.  My worker Isaac came with me, and 
he was able to see many of his American friends in South Carolina and Indiana before his return to 
Haiti in October.  I worked on a new presentation, and it was ready for my report to the committee of 
Baptist World Missions at the Annual meeting in Indianapolis in mid-October.  I visited churches in 
Indiana, West Virginia, and North and South Carolina, driving more than 5000 miles.  Thank you for 
praying for my safety on the roads. 

Praise   The rest of the batteries for the Ministry Residence solar system went to Wallondri the day I 
 returned to the USA. 
 There have been special opportunities to talk to children and young people as well as adults. 
  I was able to give medical advice to some missionaries during the BWM conference. 
Projects  We are building on farm land rather than bed rock this time, and it is clear that we need 
 sidewalks between the buildings.  God has provided the funds. 
 I am still asking God to provide two electricians, a plumber and a general construction person.  
 The clinic and I can move into the Ministry Residence once we have water and electricity.  If
 you are interested, please send me a note at fannelivingston@gmail.com. 
Prayer  One of our Haitian deacons is discouraged after losing his young adult son (accident) and wife
 (cancer) this year.  Please pray for his faith to be strengthened and his confidence in God to 
 increase. 

“I will offer to thee the sacrifice of thanksgiving, 
and will call upon the name of the LORD.”  (Psalm 116:7) 

“O praise the LORD, all ye nations: praise him, all ye people. For his merciful kindness is great toward 
us: and the truth of the LORD endureth for ever. Praise ye the LORD.” (Psalm 117:1-2) 

 
Praise God with me for Who He is, and thank Him for His many blessings to us in Jesus Christ. 

In our Lord’s service, 
 

 
 
Anne Livingston, MD 


